STEPPING STONES LATEST NEWSLETTER
Dear one and all,









 June 2019
We are now into our second theme for the summer term, namely 

“Oh! I do like to be beside the seaside!” during which we will enjoy our learning in the great outdoors, in the tree house and pretend that the sand area is a beach, where we can build St Michael’s Mount, create our own waterfalls, chase our own shadows, and get messy in the mud kitchen!! 

For the children leaving at the end of this term and starting school:

Your child’s Learning and Development Summary will be ready for your comments at the beginning of July. These need to be completed by you and returned a.s.a.p for us to enclose in the Learning Journey, which will be presented to you at the Graduation Service, which will be at School hall on 
Friday 19th July at 9.15am, with light refreshments afterwards at Stepping Stones.

We are also collecting the completed admission forms (which were handed out at the school intake meeting) for the Foundation class, and have school sweatshirts if you wish to try them on your child, for size. 

We are planning a special visit for our Graduating children possibly on 12th July ….further details will follow.These children are also invited for school lunch or packed lunch in the school hall on 21st and 28th June...further details will be written on the daily easel. 
HEALTH AND SAFETY: is hugely important to us all…….
Please help us to continue to keep safe by locking doors and gates, and adhering to our 

sun safe procedure, a copy is displayed on the noticeboard and web site www.newlynschool.co.uk 

HEALTHY EARLY YEARS: 
There will be an open afternoon on Friday 5th July (same day as the school fayre) during which we plan to make a presentation of healthy eating to share suggestions with you.
· Log onto our web page….www.newlynschool.co.uk, select Stepping Stones: Healthy Early  Years for information and healthy tips

Please would you also cut up any grapes/cherry tomatoes (or similar) that you include in packed lunches to avoid any choking hazards.

** We are required to record attendance; therefore it is vital that you contact us if your child is absent due to sickness, or any other reason
 ** IF YOU ARE ENTITLED TO 30 HOURS OF FUNDING NEXT TERM, PLEASE GIVE US YOUR CODE BY MID JULY-information can be found on www.supportincornwall.org.uk/childcare 

If you have any further ideas that you would like to share with us electronically, please see our Facebook: Stepping Stones Preschool, Newlyn; email us at: steppingstones@newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk 

or log onto the web site www.newlynschool.co.uk (search Stepping Stones) where you can read all about us, including Newlyn Nippers and Tiddlers and the Kidzone breakfast club  

The last day of term will be Wednesday 24th July.
Many thanks,                    Sue and Co
Thank you!

Sue and Co









